Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter - April 2008

"Getaway in Autumn"

Slowly the nip of autumn is creeping into the air and here on Tamborine Mountain our deciduous trees are starting to turn gorgeous shades of orange and bronze. We are seeing some brilliant sunsets at present – a perfect way to end the day. We have taken the picture below only two days ago, whilst we enjoyed a nice glass of wine at the lookout. It's another great season to come and visit Tamborine Mountain. Why not come on up and sit by the crackling fire and enjoy a glass of our complimentary port. Sound enticing?



Sunset from Mount tamborine

Those who read our newsletters regularly or have visited us since we have completed the renovations know already that we installed a BBQ out in the private courtyard garden for each cottage. Whether you order a BBQ Dinner Hamper from us or you bring your own BBQ makings, now you have the possibility to get fresh herbs from our specially planted herb garden!

In the last few weeks Daniela has been busy planting, with Basil, Sage, Thyme, Garlic and Onion Chives, Parsley, Mint and if you are lucky you may even find some strawberries. We will certainly extend the varieties of herbs over the next couple of months. What would you like Daniela to plant in the Witches Garden beds?



Herb Garden

Kind regards Daniela and David